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September 26, 2018 
 
For Immediate Release 
Source: Chief Chris Jones 
 
On September 25, 2018 a threat was made to retaliate against Magnolia West High 
School after an individual was being suspended for dress code violations.  The 
Montgomery County Precinct 5 Constables Department is currently investigating 
the threat and the student will not be at school until a full investigation has been 
completed.  Extra patrol will be in the area and the Magnolia Independent School 
District is working closely with the Precinct 5 Constables to get the situation 
resolved.   
 
The Precinct 5 Constables Office is dedicated to the safety and security of all 
Magnolia ISD students and staff.  As additional information becomes available, it 
will be released as quickly as possible. 
 

*End* 
 

 
For further information, please contact Chief Jones at 281-259-6493 or 
chris.jones@mctx.org 

 
 


